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CITY HALL BUSINESS  
DAYS & HOURS:  
Mon, Tues & Wed    

10am-3pm 

Be sure to check out the City’s website for all Ordinances & Resolutions. We also post Minutes from City Council Meetings, Pavilion 
Rental Forms, copies of past & current City Newsletters and MORE! www.grassvalleyoregon.com 

Questions? Contact City Hall by phone or email 

Cityofgrassvalley1901@gmail.com 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Grass Valley City Council Meeting  

Next Meetings: Monday, May 12 
2025 Grass Valley Market Annex 
7:00PM (Variance Hearing for 
Wasco Electric Coop for new 
building Project) &  

Budget Committee Meeting before  
regular meeting at 6pm  
 

*ANNUAL GV Clean-Up Day– 

May 24, 9AM-1PM 2024 Annual Drinking 
Water Report (CCR)  
available for viewing at 
City Hall or on the  
website 
www.grassvalleyoregon.com 

under announcements and 
forms tab.   

 Help Us Secure Grant Funding for Our 
Sewer System! 
RCAC, a nonprofit organization, is helping our 
city collect confidential income data needed to qualify 
for important grant funding. *Your name will not be 
linked to your responses. 
If you received a survey in the mail or on your door, 
please complete it and return it in the postage-paid en-
velope as soon as possible.   

Questions or concerns call Sam at City Hall.  
541-333-2434 or  email 

cityofgrassvalley1901@gmail.com 

FROM YOUR CITY COUNCIL 

BURN BAN  
IN EFFECT  

June 1 ,2025 

Join a City Committee! 
The City is seeking volunteers 
for two separate committees: 
 
– Park Updates Committee 
– Traffic & Safety Committee 
 

Help guide improvements in 
our community —  

your voice matters! 
 

If you're interested in serving, 
please contact City Hall for more 

information. 

Burn Pile Safety 
Reminder 

Do not add material 
to the burn pile 

while it's burning. 
Never drive over 
safety cones —  
they’re there to  

protect you. 
Thanks for helping 

keep our community 
safe! 

MORE GARDENING 
TIPS NEXT  

NEWSLETTER:) 

http://www.grassvalleyoregon.com
mailto:Cityofgrassvalley1901@gmail.com

